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I am writing to express my strong opposition to SB 210. Oregon has long been a 

national leader in secure, accessible, and efficient elections through our proven vote-

by-mail system. This bill would not only dismantle a process that has served our state 

well for decades but also create unnecessary barriers for countless voters by ending 

mail-in voting, requiring voter ID, and restricting voting to a single day. 

 

SB 210 would disproportionately impact working families, seniors, rural residents, 

and those with disabilities, many of whom rely on the flexibility and accessibility of 

voting by mail. Carving out exceptions only for out-of-state and military voters clarifies 

inequity. 

 

I urge you to reject SB 210 and protect Oregon’s proud tradition of expanding, not 

restricting, voter access. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brian Hart 

Salem, OR 97302 


